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This year, as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, UTFA’s annual general meeting (AGM) is delayed until
October. It will be held through Zoom. Over the summer, UTFA’s incoming Executive Committee will
determine the exact date for the AGM.

Please find UTFA’s AGM Newsletter here. It would normally have appeared in the spring. It features the
reports of our hardworking officers and committee chairs, along with several other items.
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